
 Singlewell School     

 Mackenzie Way, Gravesend,      

      Kent, DA12 5TY 

      Telephone: (01474) 569859 

       
 

      Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Catt 

                                                                  Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Broad 

                                                                     

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers Sharks and Whales class,  

This is just a message to say that we have 2 spaces left for the bikeability course on the Thursday 24th and Friday 25th 

October. If you would like your child to attend the course please let Mr Roe know as soon as possible. Your child 

would just need a road-worthy bike and helmet to attend. 

Below is the key information:  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Roe 

 

 


